
 

 

At Stockton Wood Primary School we use Oxford Reading 

Tree to help our children to learn to read and the Letters 

and Sound Scheme is used for teaching phonics. 

We have chosen this Reading Scheme so that: 

*our children enjoy reading 

*our children are more motivated to read  

*our children develop the skills they need  

*our children learn to read with independence and 

understanding  

*we raise levels of achievement in reading  

Follow this link to their website which is full of e books to 

share with your children, activities and guidance for 

parents to help their children to learn to read. 

www.oxfordowl.co.uk 

Every year we have a special activity day when we ‘dress 

up’ and share our favourite Oxford Reading Tree stories 

with our friends and families. 

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/

